SCHLIMPERT Scott B

From: Carlo CALANDRIELLO <carlo.calandriello@multco.us>
Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2016 10:51 AM

To: SCHLIMPERT Scott B

Subject: Re: Marine Board - MCSO contract for review

Scott,

I discussed specific provisions of the IGA that I had séme reservations about with Lt. Gullberg. Based
on our discussion I approve this IGA for legal sufficiency. This IGA needs Board approval for final
ratification.

Carlos J. Calandriello

Senior Assistant County Attorney
501 S.E. Hawthorne Blvd., Suite 500
Portland, OR 97214

Phone: 503-988-3138

Fax: 503-988-3377

Confidentiality: This e-mail transmission may contain confidential and/or privileged information. The information
contained herein is intended for the addressee only. If you are not the addressee, please do not review, disclose,
copy or distribute this transmission. If you have received this transmission in error, please contact the sender
immediately.

On Tue, Aug 16, 2016 at 9:49 AM, SCHLIMPERT Scott B <scott.schlimpert@mcso.us> wrote:
Hi Carlo -

Please review the attached contract. Thank you!

Thank you,

Scott Schlimpert

Multnomah County Sheriff's Office
Fiscal Services Unit

503.988.4560




